
 

 

 
VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

Calumet and Outagamie Counties 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TESTING 

 OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, per Wis. Stats. 5.84(1), the clerk of the Village of Harrison, will conduct 

the required Public Test of the election tabulating equipment, DS200 and Express Vote, to be used at the 

November 5, 2024 General Election. 

 

The test is open to the public and will be conducted on Tuesday, October 29, 2024, at 10:00 a.m at the 

Harrison Municipal Building, W5298 State Road 114.  

 

Vicki L. Tessen, WCMC 

Clerk-Treasurer 
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